
 
 

 

 Wednesday 24th April 2024 
 

Year 4 visit to Hove Buddhist Temple 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our RE topic of Buddhism, Year 4 are going to be visiting the Hove Buddhist Temple on Monday 13th 
May 2024. The children will experience a place of worship to enrich their understanding about Buddhism. We 
will be able to explore the Temple and experience a meditation.  

 
We will be travelling by coach and leaving school at approximately 9:15am to arrive at the Temple for 9:45am. 
Children to come into school at normal time. We will be leaving the temple at 11:30am and returning to school 
by lunch time. However, just in case we run late, please give your child a water bottle and packed lunch on that 
day. If your child is entitled to free school meals please indicate below and they will be provided with a packed 
lunch to have when we get back to school.   
 
The cost of this trip is £6. Please pay via Parent Pay by Friday 10th May 2024. 
 
We will have to cancel the trip if contributions do not sufficiently cover the cost.  
 
Please let your class teacher know if you are able to help out on the trip. If you have any questions please do 
not hesitate to ask.  
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Martin and Miss Wilson 
 

A paper copy of this letter is coming home today 

Hove Buddhist Temple – Monday 13th May  
 
I give permission for _______________________________________   Class ___________ 
 
to attend the trip to Hove Buddhist Temple.  

  
 
My child is entitled to free school meals and will need a school packed lunch 
 
Signed__________________________ (Parent/Carer)  


